
600, Prospect Gardens, 

New Haven, Conn. 06511. 

1st June 1980 

My dear Siraun, 

I write to thank you once again for t h e 

very pleasant time I spent at the Diocese and also f or 

the lovely Surp Kevork Tile you made me a present of( 

which will remain a token and memento of our meeting . 

I cannot thank you enough for your kidnness, and hop e 

that on my next visit I shall have the pleasure of once 

more meeting you. In the meantime permit me to send 

you the enclosed as a very small souvenir of my visi t . 

Miss Siraun Palvetzian, 
c/o Armenian Dioces e , 
6Jo, Second Avenue, 
New York. N,Y.l0016. 

With kindest regards, 

Yours sincerely, 


